Worship & Bible Study

Sunday Morning Bible Classes - 9:30 AM Worship - 10:30 AM

Wednesday Evening Bible Study— 7:00 PM

-Ministry Team-Paul Phelps, Minister Jason Terry, Youth Minister

-Shepherds-

Lance Cooper Roger Dugan
Dorian Lain Guy Smoak
Bob Threlkeld

-Preschool-Dana Phelps, Director 865-966-5040

-Office Staff-Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM Mon.-Fri.

> 136 Smith Road Knoxville, TN 37934 865 966-5025 Fax 865 966-0572 wwwfarragutchurch.org Farrcofc@tds.net

Today's Worship June 2, 2013

☐ A Common Love

Communion Thought: Bread

Communion Thought: Cup

☐ Lord Reign In Me

Scripture Reading

Teaching

I Need Thee Every Hour

O Church, Arise
Offering & Family Matters

How Majestic Is Your Name



To Our Guests This Morning!

We are glad you're here and feel blessed to have the opportunity to worship with you. We would like to ask you to complete the card inside your bulletin and drop it in the offering. If you have children, please know they are always welcome in our worship service. For your convenience, a nursery is provided for newborn to 2 years old. We will not have Children's Worship during June and July. We will start Children's Worship again when school begins. "Quiet Bags" are available for your use at the Welcome Desk in the Atrium.



June 2, 2013 Weekly Newsletter of the Farragut Church of Christ

family matters

Upcoming Events

June 2-6 Knoxville Work Camp

> June 17-21 VBS

June 21

VBS Closing Ceremony

July 12-21

Mission Trip to Mision Paro Cristo Iin Nicaragua

Elder of the Month: Roger Dugan

www.farragutchurch.org

Farragut Church of Christ Group on facebook

farragutchurch at twitter.com



VBS 2013 June 17-21 8:30-12

3 years thru 5th Grade

VBS Volunteers Wanted!

Signup sheets are available in the FLC to volunteer for Chaperones, Traffic, Registration, Snacks, Crafts, Boys & Girls' Club, Games, and Decorations.

Register on-line @ farragutchurch.org

Hope Central News -June 2013

We are outgrowing our space, which is just the way we wanted to be heading! After checking into renting a storefront or transporting to a church 3 miles away, we have decided to buy tents and canopies for our classroom space. We will start this for our Family Bible Time on Sunday afternoons beginning June 9th, at 3:30.

Thinking Ahead: We are looking at a model for our 2013-14 Afterschool Program based on Ron Clark's The Essential 55, teaching basic concepts of lifeskills. We are planning to include more parents in the process and we are hoping to have a spectacular incentive, such as a trip to Washington DC in May or June, 2014. Be praying and dreaming!

<u>Summer Plans</u>: We are going to plan our events based on volunteer availability, so we will work around YOU!! PLEASE CHECK YOUR CALENDAR, CAN YOU DO <u>ONE</u> OR MORE, LET US KNOW!!!

- -Tuesday 1-3 pm Meal, games, craft, field trip, Bible thought
- -Thursday 1-3 pm Meal, games, craft, field trip, Bible thought

Transport kids for swimming lessons 5:30 pm Transport kids for swimming lessons 7:00 pm

Needs For Hope Central:

- -Classroom Door one of ours bit the dust
- -Pallets we are going to use them to be a floor in our basement
- -Folding chairs
- -Card tables
- -Folding tables

With Sympathy

We express our deepest sympathy to Jim Goodeve on the death of his wife, Sheila. Tuesday morning. Her celebration of life was Friday evening. Jim asks that in lieu of flowers, please pray.

Children's Worship Takes a Break

As is out tradition it is once again time to give our worship folks a break for the summer. We want to thank everyone who taught Bible lessons, songs and prayers and inspired our young ones in Worship. Please take these weeks during the summer to work with your family and worship together. Remember there are "quiet bags" in the atrium to assist you if you need activities.

Tablecloths

Many of the white tablecloths are missing from the closet. If you have knowledge of their whereabouts, please return them to the church.



Wacky Wednesday is gearing up for K-5th grade. Join us for a fun-packed, high energy time as we grow in our relationship with Jesus. June 5th is our first class. **Parent Volunteers are needed** to teach and facilitate. This will provide T.G. and Laura Horn a much needed rest. All of our lessons are prepared. Please stop by the VBS to sign up and pick up your lesson file. Any questions feel free to call Debi Loveday or Cathy Hyatt.

family news



June 2-6
Knoxville Work Camp

June 17-21 VBS

June 21

VBS Closing Ceremony

June 22-27 Uplift - Harding

July 12-21

Mission Trip to Misión Para Cristo in Nicaragua

August 1-4

Cedar Point Trip

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to get all the latest information.

Pick-Up Schedule for Jeff Hacker

June 2	Johnny Parham Larry Nance	
June 9	Bob Hyatt Charles Dial	
June 16	Dorian Lain Don Ezelle	
June 23	Jack Brundige Marilyn Harper	

Please Pray For...

Taylor Boothe-Studying in Spain for 7 weeks

Lois Dial-Recovering from a brain hemorrhage

Melanie Gentry-Daughter-in-law of David and Kaye Gentry.

Jim Goodeve- death of wife Sheila

Debbie Mashburn's father- heart problems

Crystal McMillan-hospitalized with pneumonia

Carole O'Neal-Wife of Sam O'Nealovarian cancer

Gene Peek-prostate cancer

Joyce Swain- Rita Duncan's sisterreturn of cancer.

Toni -friend of Jon Parham- cancer

Susie Lones – Friend of the Hyatt's— Pancreatic Cancer

Boothe's Great Aunt cancer

Major Darren Baldwin - Friend of the Daugherty—Veteran with brain damage.

A complete list is available on the Prayer Focus on-line at www.farragutchurch.org



Giving 2013

Last Week's Contribution
\$5765.25

Given-to-Date

\$ 144.915

CHILDREN



Children's Classes

Begin at 9:30- Adults are available in the hall to show the children to

Children's Worship

Watch for the dismissal slide during the worship. K-4th grades meet in the Library

Wednesday Night

Joyful Hearts meets in the Library from 7:00 - 8:00 PM for grades K - 5

> WACKY WEDNESDAY

Begins June 5th

"Space Camp"

Go to camp without leaving home

Register on-line for VBS @ Farragut church .org VBS June 17-21